
To OISTAT Headquarters headquarters@oistat.org  

 

Subject: Nomination of Mr. Crowley EC Member of OISTAT 

 

Dear Szuyun Yu, 

I hope this finds you well. 

 

We would also like to propose that Sean Crowley continues as a member of the 

OISTAT Executive Committee if his election as President is unsuccessful. 

 

Do you require a formal letter of nomination to confirm this? 

 

Best Wishes, 

Peter 

 

Peter Farley 

Co-Director, SBTD 

 

www.theatredesign.org.uk 

 

mailto:headquarters@oistat.org
http://www.theatredesign.org.uk/

